
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 

Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills Community Service District. 


-----Origina I Message---- ­

From: Pamela Ettinger 

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 2:11 PM 

To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: santa rita hills 


Hi Paul, 

Could you make a note on my letter that we are lot 6. 

Thank you. 

Pamela Ettinger 


-----Original Message----­

From : Pamela Ettinger 

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 11:26 AM 

To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills Community Service District. 


To Whom it may concern, 


We have owned a parcel in the Santa Rita Hills Community Service District for over 10 years. 

We support the goal of building an access road to all of our parcels and strongly encourage your help by supporting this 

endeavor. 

Without your support we will be unable to use our property because our access is limited. 

We have been through years of trying and appreciate the efforts of the CSD. 

We look forward to the BHD, as it allows all parcel owners to vote and be 

eligible to sit on the board. 

We are asking that LAFCO allow us time to complete the application which is in progress so we can reorganize the CSD 

into a BHD and finally complete the job started by the CSD. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


Sincerely, 

Pamela Ettinger, Brett Ettinger 


Ferguson Ettinger Architects, Inc. 


office 805.899.9171 

www.fe-arch.com 
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